
From: Hackett, Maurice
To: Pon, Craig; Hathaway, Kristin; Quitevis, Caesar
Subject: FW: 4123 St Andrews Road Update
Date: Thursday, January 30, 2014 11:31:27 AM

This is an e-mail that I received and just noticed was not cc’ed to water shed.
I have related their intent to you but this is , as they say, from the horse’s mouth.
Case number is CP13-163.  It is a Cat IV.
When we get plans I would like to see if it can be downgraded, and would appreciate the process
 required to do so.
 
 

From: Natasha Mader [mailto:natasha.mader@pmigroup.com] 
Sent: Thursday, January 23, 2014 10:26 AM
To: Hackett, Maurice
Cc: Johncejohnson@gmail.com; zoemaderpcc@gmail.com; Hom, Dexter; nmader40@gmail.com
Subject: 4123 St Andrews Road Update
 
Hi Moe,
To reiterate what we spoke about this morning.  The current state of affairs on our landscape
 project as I understand it is that my husband John, our landscaper –Jesus, and the engineer
 Gautam met this week with Dexter Hom.  We are engineering a backfill of the area that now
 holds the forms for the retaining wall.  As you will remember, we were instructed to build these
 forms by Tom Espinosa, but now we have been directed through discussions with you and
 others that an elevated deck will be more appropriate for our needs as it will not create any
 additional impervious surface and will not trigger a grading permit.  We have a landscape
 designer working on the design of the deck and will be submitting this shortly.  Also Jesus
 Martinez is working to update the Creek protection plan to remove the cistern and perforated
 pipe as this will not be necessary with the elevated deck design.
 
My husband, John Johnson will be taking the lead in communications.  Please feel free to contact
 him at 415 722 3722 or Johncejohnson@gmail.com  for any reason.
Thank you very much for your help. 
 

Natasha Mader 
Default Reporting Specialist 
direct: (925) 658-6453 
natasha.mader@pmigroup.com
PMI Mortgage Insurance Co., in Rehabilitation
3003 Oak Road 
Walnut Creek, CA 94597
The information contained in this email is confidential and may be legally privileged.  Do not read, disseminate or
 otherwise use the information contained herein unless you are the intended recipient.  If you received this message by
 mistake, you should contact the sender immediately, then delete this message along with any attachments.  It is the
 recipient's responsibility to ensure that any attachments to this e-mail are free from infection by computer virus.  The
 sender is not liable for any losses which might occur from the recipient's failure to scan for computer viruses.
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